

My name is: _____

WORKSHEETDate:
FFs4

Teacher's feedbacks

Task 1: Read the text and answer the question:**Charities**

Charities are organizations which collect money for people who need help. Oxfam is a charity that helps people all over the world. It started in Oxford in 1942 with another name. Then the name soon became Oxfam. Today, Oxfam works in more than 70 countries around the world to make people's lives better. It helps people who are poor, hungry or in trouble. Oxfam sends helpers to different countries to work with local people and to solve their problems. They train health workers, build schools, provide food and places to stay in. Oxfam also helps people in natural disasters like floods and hurricanes. Oxfam also has lots of shops all over the world. They sell second hand clothes, shoes, jewellery, toys, books, old furniture and so on. The volunteers work in these shops. The items sold in these shops come from the volunteer people too. They bring the things that they don't need and donate them for free. Oxfam sells these things in its shops and uses the money for people who need help.

Answer the following questions using short answers.

1. What does a charity mean?

_____.

2. What does Oxfam do?

_____.

3. How many countries does Oxfam work in??

_____.

4. Does Oxfam have shops?

_____.

5. What do they sell in their shops?

_____.

Task 2: Read the definition and write the word.

1. (n) what you earn by working or selling things, and use to buy things. _____
2. (n) money in the form of coins or notes. _____
3. (n) a small flat piece of metal used as money. _____
4. (n) money that employees receive for doing their job. Especially professional employees or people working in an office, usually paid every month. _____
5. (n) a small amount of money that parents give their children, usually every week or every month. _____
6. (n) an amount of money paid regularly by a government or company to somebody who has retired from work. _____
7. (n) a sum of money that must be paid as punishment for breaking a law or rule. _____
8. (n) a container in the shape of a pig, with a narrow opening in the top for putting coins in, used by children to save money. _____

**Task 3: You will hear a student telephoning a school.
Listen and complete question 16- 20**

Notebook

Name of school:

International Language School

Next course begins:

Day:

16

Date:

17

3rd

Classes begin at:

18

Address:

19

London Road

Near:

20